Christine Roling 335 March Boulevard Phillipsburg, NJ 08865

May 26, 2022

High Bridge Board of Education,

Please accept this letter as formal notice of my resignation from my position as Superintendent/Elementary School Principal and Assistant Principal Administrative Assistant. I will not be renewing my contract for the 2022-2023 school year.

I wish to thank the Board for giving me the opportunity to work in this position for the past 18 years. I have thoroughly enjoyed working for the district, especially the interaction with the children. However, I have decided it is time for me to move on to my next challenge.

Thank you again for the opportunity, and I wish High Bridge School District all the best for the future.

Yours sincerely,

Christine H. Roling